
From: Joan Firth <jmfirth@eastlink.ca>
Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 8:00 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Law Amendments Committee

Re amendments to drivers license :

I agree that these people , who have proven that they are not relying on drink anymore, should be allowed to get their
license back. However whatever stipulations that are put in place ( and certainly there must be some) must be
affordable to these people. It does not make sense to amend the act if they cannot afford the insurance or interlock.

Sincerely, Joan Firth

Sent from my iPad


